

2nd Enfield Boys' Brigade Company

Founded 31st October 1890 Bush Hill Park United Reformed Church Bush Hill Park, Enfield



Newsletter No. 205 Notices for week commencing 17th December 2007













IT'S CHRISTMAS (Well nearly) - Ho Ho Ho (and all that)

It's nearly that time of the year again. The time when the senior staff have to extend out their belts to another hole. School is over for 2 weeks. Enough turkey to feed a small army and Loads of Christmas pudding (and that's just on Mr Cutts plate). And not forgetting the real reason we have Christmas....The **presents** (Joking!!)

But before that day is upon us, I do have a few notices.

Band Practice

Band practice will take place on Tuesday this week, in the Junior Room. Please arrive at 7.30pm if you are interested in banging drums or playing the Bugle. This will be the last band practice till after Christmas.

Football

Thank you to the boys who turned up to play football on Saturday. Unfortunately both teams were let down by boys who did not turn up. The opposition was down on boys as well, so we could have easily won both the junior and senior games if we had had a full team. Well done to Jake who played his heart out in the senior game.

Sunday

This Sunday is the last Bible class of the session. It is a Mr Rushbrook special. Please come along.

Next Year

There will be no meetings now until 2008. The <u>first Monday back will be on Monday 7th January at 7.20pm</u>. Full uniform will be required.

Camp 2008

Camp is now even closer than it was last week. If you have not done so already, then please get your £20 deposits in when we start back after Christmas. It will help us plan the week better if we know numbers well in advance. If you pay just £5 a week, then you will be paid up in full, long before the summer.

The date of camp is from Saturday 2nd August - Saturday 9th August 2008.

Finally - From all the Staff here at the 2nd Enfield, we would like to thank you for a great winter session and wish you and your family a very merry Christmas and a happy new year (don't eat too much cake)

God Bless and have

Andrew Caddies

Company secretary





(what's this meant to be!!!)